



Coláiste Pobail an Bhóthair Bhuí

Child Safeguarding Statement Notice 2022 2023

Enfield Community College

The Board of Management has formally adopted a Child Safeguarding Statement in accordance with the Child Protection Procedures for Primary and Post Primary Schools 2017 at its Board of Management meeting on

1st September 2022

As part of the school's Child Safeguarding Statement, the Board of Management has formally adopted, without modification the Department's Child Protection Procedures for Primary and Post Primary Schools 2017.

The Designated Liaison Person (DLP) is:	Shane Foley	
The Deputy Designated Liaison Person (DDLP) is:	Gordon Mc Donnell	

- The school's Child Safeguarding Statement includes a written risk of assessment required under the Children First Act 2015. A copy of this school's Child Safeguarding Statement is posted alongside this notice.
- An Annual review of the school's Child Safeguarding Statement will be carried out by the Board of Management in accordance with the "Checklist for Review of the Child Safeguarding Statement" published on the Department's website <u>www.education.ie</u>

Signed:	Chairperson Board of Management	Date: 1st September 2022
Signed:	Principal/Secretary to the Board of Management	Date: 1st September 2022